
 
 AVAILABILITY OF MODIFIED TEXT 
 
 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Barbering and Cosmetology has 

proposed modifications to the text of Sections 977, 978, 981, 982, 983, 984, 987 and 

991 of Division 9 of Title 16 Cal.Code Reg. which were the subject of a regulatory 

hearing on April 10, 2014.  A copy of the modified text, including any document 

incorporated by reference, is enclosed.  Any person who wishes to comment on the 

proposed modifications may do so by submitting written comments on or before August 

25, 2014 to the following: 

 
  Name:    Kevin Flanagan 
     Board of Barbering and Cosmetology 
  Address:   2420 Del Paso Road, Suite 100    
     Sacramento, California 95834 
  Telephone No.:   (916) 575-7100 
  Fax No.:  (916) 928-6810 
  E-Mail Address: Kevin.Flanagan@dca.ca.gov 

 
 
The backup contact person is: 
 
  Name:    Patricia Garcia 
     Board of Barbering and Cosmetology 
  Address:   2420 Del Paso Road, Suite 100    
     Sacramento, California 95834 
  Telephone No.:   (916) 575-7100 
  Fax No.:  (916) 928-6810 
  E-Mail Address: Patricia.Garcia@dca.ca.gov 

 
 

Please note that all comments should be restricted to the most recent 
modifications made to the proposed regulations.  The Board is not required to respond 
to comments received in response to this notice on other aspects of the proposed 
regulations.  All comments previously submitted remain in the rulemaking file.  
 
    


	Name:    Kevin Flanagan
	Name:    Patricia Garcia

